
Head-Royce South Campus Plan

In 2018, Head-Royce School launched an exciting initiative to expand its campus by eight acres and 
develop a state-of-the-art, multi-dimensional instructional environment designed for the future of 
education. The new South Campus will grow our K-12 academic programs in hands-on experiential 
learning, further increase and attract a diverse student population and invest in infrastructure 

SOUTH CAMPUS PROJECT FACTS
 Renovation of three historical buildings, transforming them into 25,000 square feet of new K-12 

classroom space featuring a STEM Center, maker labs, huddle rooms, a welcome center and a 
community collaboration hub.

 Construction of a new 12,000 square foot Performing Arts Center.

 Addition of eight acres of wooded areas with mature trees and inviting open spaces that will 
facilitate extensive outdoor learning opportunities. 

 Development of a two-lane loop driveway encircling the south side of campus to facilitate student 

 Utilization of modern fire protection systems and fire-resistive materials in the construction of new 
and renovated buildings.

 Continuation of the South Campus site’s long-standing use as a school and hub for youth services.

EXPANDING OPPORTUNITIES TO LEARN
The new South Campus will allow Head-Royce to slowly increase student enrollment by 350 students 
over a 20-year period, which also creates nearly 100 new permanent student scholarships, increases 



COMMUNITY INVESTMENTS
The South Campus presents an opportunity to invest in important infrastructure improvements that 
will benefit students, parents and neighbors alike. These include a new two-lane loop driveway that 

of fire breaks, fire-safe landscaping and vegetation management throughout new open spaces and 
pathways. 

The City of Oakland has released its Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR)
for the South Campus plan and Head-Royce needs your help to

bring the project across the finish line!

HERE’S HOW YOU CAN HELP BRING THIS VISION INTO REALITY

 Speak at a future hearing

 Send letters of support

 Sign up for our newsletters to stay up to date

 Scan this QR code to learn how you can support the plan

Learn more at HRSFramingOurFuture.org


